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The state of Oregon has already shown that citizens PREFER permanent daylight 

saving time — NOT STANDARD. That bill was passed and approved in 2019. The 

advantages of extended DST far outweigh those of ST. We will organize in opposition 

and fight this tooth and nail if it makes it out of committee.  


